SC #220 Attachment 220-6

Chancellor's Diversity Action Committee Report to Staff Council Mtg #220

The Chancellor's Diversity Action Committee (CDAC) held its first meeting of the 2011/12 academic year on September 8. This is an exciting year for CDAC with lots going on. CDAC completed a campus climate survey last spring and asked Dr's Sine Anahita, Karen Taylor and Nicole Cundiff to do the data analysis over the summer. CDAC has a plan in place to review this information, share it and collect more input before launching a new action plan. Chancellor Rogers has committed to hosting diversity events and workshops over the coming year as well.

Ginny Kinne resigned as a Staff Council representative to CDAC after stepping down from co-chairing with me. I really enjoyed this past year on CDAC and working with Ginny to chair the committee. There is a vacant Staff Council position on CDAC so please consider serving on this important advisory committee to the chancellor.

Diane McEachern and Kayt Sunwood were elected this year's co-chairs. Kayt has a standing seat on the committee with her role as manager of the Women's Center.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask Kayt or myself and we hope you'll consider serving.

Juella Sparks